
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
August 26, 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Member of the Corporation, 
 
In 2013 the Board of Directors approved a motion to adopt a membership fee of $180 for all Director 
Members and Non-Director Members.  This fee, as indicated in the JVS Toronto By-Laws, qualifies 
people to be voting Members of the Corporation 
 
Every year, current Directors are requested to contribute an additional $150, which helps offset some of 
the meeting costs.   
 
As the Annual General Meeting is soon approaching, we are requesting that you make your contribution 
as soon as possible so you can exercise your vote.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in person at JVS Toronto’s 78th Annual General Meeting (AGM) on 
Wednesday September 17, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. at UJA Federation – 4600 Bathurst Street in Toronto. 
 
Please RSVP by September 8 to Silvana Saballos by email at ssaballos@jvstoronto.org or by phone. at 
416-649-1633. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Allison Steinberg 
Chief Executive Officer 
JVS Toronto 
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